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SUGGESTIONS

The Committee on Legal Affairs calls on the Committee on the Internal Market and 
Consumer Protection, as the committee responsible, to incorporate the following suggestions 
in its motion for a resolution:

A. whereas cross-border car journeys are on the rise, due to the free movement of persons in 
Europe, and clear, functional rules on the protection of victims of road accidents are 
therefore all the more necessary,

B. whereas at present, the Member States adopt different systems with regard to motor 
insurance-related issues and therefore an analysis by the Commission is required, with the 
assistance of the national authorities,

1. Calls on the Member States to ensure that in the event of non-compliance with the 
three-month deadline for submitting a reasoned reply to the claim for compensation or a 
reasoned offer of compensation, the penalties introduced are effective;

2. Considers it advisable to carefully consider the reasons for the non-compliance of 
insurance companies before imposing penalties, taking account in particular of factors 
which do not depend on the companies themselves; hopes that the Commission will 
continue to monitor national markets, offering its input to those national authorities which 
call for its assistance;

3. Urges the Member States to supply the relevant information on the claims representative 
system, including the list of those representatives in all the Member States, not only by 
asking the insurance companies to specify in their pre-contractual information the way the 
system operates and the benefits deriving from it but, in particular, by fostering contacts 
with the information centres set up in the various Member States;

4. Considers it advisable to keep legal expenses insurance on a voluntary basis in order to 
respect the specific features of the various national markets; hopes that the Member States 
will promote knowledge of such a form of insurance via appropriate information 
campaigns and that they will stimulate freedom to provide such a service in order to 
encourage the dissemination of models based on the best practices of other Member 
States. 
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